
 
 
 
 

September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents 

 

CHOIR – Y3 to Y6 
 

Choir will commence this term on Thursday 22nd September 3.00 to 4.00 pm. There are 
only 25 places available. 
 
The choir sings on the first Sunday of the month at 11.00am Mass. Your child is expected 
to attend.  
 
If you would like your child to attend can you please sign the consent form below and 
return to the school. Hard copies available outside the office. 
 
 
Yours faithfully  
Mrs I Heath 
Headteacher 
 
 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

To: St Margaret Clitherow School – CHOIR – Y3 to Y6 
 
 
NAME ___________________________________________  CLASS____________ 
 
  

My child will go home on his/her own 

 
My child will be collected at 4.00pm by _________________________ 

  (Any change to the above arrangements should be notified to the school) 

 

 
I consent, in the event of an accident or illness to my child, to any necessary medical 
treatment being given.  I authorise a member of staff to sign the necessary consent forms 
for such treatment, on my behalf. 
 
Please note a child may not be a member of the Club unless a signed consent form is 
received by the school. 
 
 
Signed ____________________________________________ Date _____________ 
   Parent/carer 
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